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Dear colleagues,

as you may know the European Association for Psychotherapy (EAP) is constantly working on the recognition of the profession of psychotherapy in the European Union. The aim is to ensure qualtiy criterias, set up common training standards and to facilitate the migration of psychotherapists.

The European Commission asked the EAP to justify the need for a common legislation through evidence that the current situation is unsatisfactory. Therefore the EAP needs to identify cases where psychotherapists had problems with migration and/or decided not to move because of disproportionate compensations demanded by the EU Member state they wanted to move to.

Please help us by filling in the following questionnaire:

If you have any questions concerning the questionnaire or if you are interested in further information concerning the EAP, please do not hesitate to contact the EAP headoffice:

eap.headoffice@europsyche.org

Name:

e-mail address:

Country of origin:

Education / Training in Psychotherapy:

Country you wish(ed) to move to:

Compensations / additional trainings you were asked to complete before working as a psychotherapist in the desired country:

Other problems you had to face: 

What is the financial aspect concerning migration in your case (costs for extra training, certificates, etc)

Did the formal/legal difficulties influence your decision whether to move or not?

Thank you very much for your cooperation.

Mony Elkaim, Arlene Vetere, Annik Lambert, Alfred Pritz, Michel Meignant, Paul Boyesen, Willy Szafran, Regina Hilbert

(EAP EU-Platform Committee)
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